
Woking Borough Council
Civic Offices, Gloucester Square, Woking, Surrey, GU21 6YL
(01483) 755855
wokbc@woking.gov.uk 
www.woking.gov.uk

ACKTCO - Acknowledge - tree - cons area

Reference: TREE/2023/8341
Contact: David Frye
Phone: 01483 74 3749

Mr Tom Bunday
Dryad Tree Specialists Ltd
Hesters Yard
Oak Hill
Wood Street Village
Guildford
GU3 3ET

Email: Dave.Frye@woking.gov.uk

6 December 2023

Dear Mr Bunday

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

Application type: Works to Trees in a Conservation Area

Proposal: T1 - Cherry: Reduce crown by approx 2.5m all around to previous pruning points. T2 - Maple: 
Reduce crown by approx 3m all around to previous pruning points. (Works within Waldens Park 
Rd - Conservation Areas)

Location: 14A Waldens Park Road, Horsell, Woking, Surrey, GU21 4RN

Thank you for your application which was received on 7 December 2023.

An Officer of the Council will visit  the site to assess your application.  We have six weeks from the date of your 
application to consider making a Tree Preservation Order on the tree/trees.  If we do not give you notice of our 
decision by 18 January 2024 you may carry out the work as long as you do so within two years from the date of 
your letter and do no more work on the tree/trees than is set out in your letter/application.  We will, however, aim to 
inform you of the outcome of your proposal before this date.

Yours sincerely,

Thomas James
Development Manager

For further information visit our website on www.woking.gov.uk/planning/trees
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